
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Statement 

We, Opticon Sensors Europe B.V., states that our device, FCC ID: Q2QH33NCSA. 

The hardware supports LTE band 38/40/41 but it will be disabled by software and are not available in US market. 

 

 

                                          

Contact Person: Alexander Azhari 
E-mail: alexander.azhari@opticon.com  
 




